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Mark and Tammy Desjardin

The Maine Valley League is finishing up after a great
summer session, we had the largest number of teams
competing this summer in both our 8-ball and 9-ball
leagues. Several new locations were added and we made
new friends throughout the state. To finish off our fabu-
lous session we were joined by our friend Dave Pearson
“The Ginger Wizard”. Dave is not only an amazing player,
world record holder, instructor, and friend but is known
worldwide as the most exciting pool player. Dave shared
his skills, talent, and time with several of our league play-
ers. Those of us who were able to take advantage of his
availability during his visit finished off our summer ses-
sion with new skills, practice drills, and the friendship of
a wonderful person. We look forward to Dave returning
sometime in the future. Our fall leagues are gearing up
and we are looking forward to a fantastic 2016/2017
season that will be full of fun, tuff competition and most
of all time spent with great friends. Thank you to all the
players and friends of Maine Valley
for working with us as we grow our
league. Our tournament schedule
should be completed and available
in September. Don't forget about our
junior leagues, they are the future
of the game.
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